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To: newyork12urgent@mail.house.gov
Dear Carolyn Maloney, Chair, House Oversight Committee,

In the movie Don't Look Up, the citizens tried to notify the government of an immediate threat to all of humanity. The end
result was that the entire planet earth was destroyed. The LED Fraud is on the verge of wiping out the entire ecosystem
and we need someone in government to listen.

The LED cartel has spread the fraudulent myth that LED light beams save energy. Because of this fraud, we now have a
situation where vehicle headlights, streetlights and flashing lights are all using LED light beams, and LEDs have now
exploded around the country just like COVID-19.

We have alerted all of the Executive branch agencies such as NHTSA, EPA, DOE, DOL, DOT and on and on, and
nobody on that side of the government cares. Therefore, the House Oversight Committee must launch a full scale
investigation, just as the committee has previously investigated the OxyContin fraud and the cigarette industry.

The Soft Lights Foundation has the evidence that the committee needs to expose the fraud, direct the Executive branch
agencies to act, and hold the LED cartel members accountable. www.softlights.org/led-fraud

Please contact me.
Sincerely,

Mark Baker

President

Soft Lights Foundation

www.softlights.org
mbaker@softlights.org
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